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Dear Sir/Madam,
| wish to comment that Religious Institutions have sacrificed much so that it could continue

according to their beliefs and teachings. They only wish to be able to continue to do so
while helping to educate Australan children academically. May the laws let them continue
their good work.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Wong





